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SAU#19 is pleased to announce Dr. Jennifer Dolloff as the new Director of Special Education for the communities of 

Goffstown and New Boston effective July 1, 2018.  Dr. Dolloff was appointed by the SAU Board on Tuesday, May 29, 

2018 by a unanimous vote.   

Superintendent Brian Balke shared, “Dr. Dolloff has extensive experience in special education in New Hampshire 

having served as a teacher, administrator, and consultant over the last 30 years.  Jennifer is the consummate professional. 

She is a dynamic combination of intelligence, empathy, and leadership.  I am exceptionally pleased that Dr. Dolloff will 

be joining our team to support our students, families, and schools.”   

Dr. Dolloff brings a strong legal background and child-centered approach to this role in SAU 19.  Previously, Dr. 

Dolloff served as the special education director in the cities of Manchester and Nashua.  Dr. Dolloff spent14 years 

working for the South East Regional Educational Services Center (SERESC) as part of the special education program 

approval team evaluating school district programs throughout New Hampshire.  Dr. Dolloff began her career in 

education as a special education teacher in the Bedford School District.   

SAU#19 School Board Chair Wendy Lambert shared, “The SAU#19 Board is pleased to welcome Dr. Jennifer Dolloff 

as the new Director of Special Education.  The Board has great confidence that Dr. Dolloff will bring a child-centered 

approach to our schools and a profound commitment to supporting our special education students and their families.” 
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